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Newsletter 16 Monday 11th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Thank you for your understanding and support last week with all the various events from ice to 
school closure to snow.  I am hoping for a quieter week this week! 

It is lovely to see all the hard work the children are producing in their learning.  Please can I remind 
all families to return the online safety agreement by the end of today so that teachers can begin to 
organise live sessions – thank you. 

 

Class News  

Every week the classes will share the highlights of what they have been learning about with our 
families: 

EYFS – This week in EYFS we have started to learn about winter.  We have looked at our new book 
‘Winter’s Sleep’.  We have explored ice and made ice sculptures to hang outside.  We have begun to 
look at why animals hibernate. 

Class 1 – This week in Class 1, we have begun our learning about the history of flight.  We have 
sequenced events on a timeline and designed our own flying machine.  In English, we have begun to 
read ‘The Way Back Home’ and learn the story off by heart. 

Class 2 – In Class 2 this week, we have we have begun reading our new class text ‘Charlotte’s Web’. 
We have looked at some of the main characters including Wilbur, Fern and Charlotte.  In Maths we 
are continuing our learning on multiplication and division.  Thank you for all your hard work remote 
learning this week.  

Class 3 – This week Class 3 have been investigating the rainforest setting of our new guided reading 
book, ‘Journey to the River Sea’ and writing a book review of our last book.  In Maths we have been 
learning about decimals and charts.  Our artwork has been based around a rainforest scene. 

 

Safeguarding Training 

A reminder that there is no after school childcare on Wednesday this week due to staff safeguarding 
training. 

 



Celebration Assembly 

The following children have been awarded our weekly ribbons;  

 

Ribbons 

EYFS – The ribbon this week goes to someone who has worked hard on 
their super use of phonics when sounding out words. Well done to, Rosie! 

Class 1 – This week the ribbon goes to someone who has produced some 
fantastic Maths work on tens and ones. Well done, Jacob! 

Class 2  – This week the ribbon goes to someone for their wonderful 
English work this week. I think involving animals has helped! Well done, Evie M! 

Class 3  – The ribbon this week goes to someone who has produced very good research work 
about rainforest plant, which was presented really well. Well done, Iestyn! 

 

Thank you once again for the kind messages of support you have been sending through the class 
email system.  The use of different delivery methods such as G-Suite will evolve through the coming 
weeks and, as a staff, we appreciate everything families are doing to support their child’s learning. 

  

Kind regards 

J M Lyon 

Head Teacher 

 



Diary Dates   

January  

13/1/21 No after school childcare club due to staff training in Safeguarding 

February  

12/2/21 Break-up half term 

 

 

 

I will be in each school every day as follows: 

 

Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Morning Dishforth 

Airfield 
Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth 
Airfield 

Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth 
Airfield 

Afternoon Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth 
Airfield 

Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth 
Airfield 

Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

 


